
Our new building will be open in September 2016, and in 
preparation for this exciting time we have decided to rebrand 
Longbenton Community College. 

Everyone at our school has the chance of a great future,  
and we want the brand to reflect this positive message.

Moving forward and  
creating opportunities,
welcome to our new brand



The brand has been created to reflect the positive values of the school; diversity, inclusion and equality.

Longbenton is a school for everyone and our aim is to inspire each individual to achieve their potential. 




